Care for carers in the time of corona Will you join us in caring for our carers?

Dear Patient,

Despite these turbulent times, we're delighted to continue to help you every day and we aim to continue our high-quality care! We realise that these times make it necessary for both your employees and ours to make all kinds of adjustments and efforts.

It's important that we all continue to take care of our care staff in order to maintain their resilience during these trying times. After all, you can't pour water from an empty pitcher. Indeed, if our carers become exhausted, there'll soon be no one left to do the caring. As an organisation, we are doing our very best to keep them working in a healthy manner. Let's team up and take care of our carers!



Will you join us in caring for them? That's great news! Here are some tips to help you:

\bigcirc	Smile.
\bigcirc	Show your gratitude.
\bigcirc	Help carers to work safely! Carefully follow our hygiene and safety instructions.
\bigcirc	Be kind and understanding if they don't (manage a) smile.
\bigcirc	Be understanding if they take a break. Even if this tries your patience.
\bigcirc	Try to talk calmly and respectfully about your frustrations.



#careforcarers